
One Step at a Time is a new campaign for 2019 from The Furniture Makers’ 
Company. We are looking for businesses of all sizes from the furnishing 
industry to sign up as One Step Champions and commit to spreading the 
word about our welfare support to their employees.

Help us change the industry 
One Step at a Time

Become a One Step Champion

On signing up, champions will receive 

•	 Regular information on the grants staff may be eligible for

•	 Posters and support cards to promote our message

•	 A certificate of participation

•	 PR and social media coverage

•	 Advice from our welfare officer

Sign up to become a One Step Champion free online
furnituremakers.org.uk/one-step-at-a-time



Offering care for people who work or have 
worked in the UK furnishing industry 

Fast, practical financial support when  
it’s needed most

Free resources and advice for you and your 
employees 


